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Thank you Madam Vice President,
The Republic of Macedonia would like to welcome the delegation of Iraq and to thank them for the presentation of their national report. 
With due consideration of the current situation in the country,  we salute the Government’s continued determination to participate on the UPR process.  

We commend the ratification of the CAT, CRPD and CPED and we hope that the Iraqi government continues to uphold its international commitments in this regard. 
We note positively the recent establishment of a National Human Rights Institution. We encourage the Government of Iraq to take steps to fully align the NHRI with the Paris Principles. We believe that, in the context of crisis, the respect for human rights is of even more fundamental importance.

As a determined advocate for the abolition of the death penalty, the Republic of Macedonia hopes that Iraq shall maintain a moratorium n the death penalty.
We also note the cooperation of the Government of Iraq with the SR on the situation of human rights in Iraq and we urge for continued cooperation with the Special Procedures. Specifically, the Republic of Macedonia would like to encourage the Government of Iraq to fully cooperate with the OHCHR investigative mission in Iraq as set out in HRC resolution S-22/1 from September this year.
Thank you, Madam Vice President. 
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